
 

 

19th April 2018 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
Representatives from NCS will be visiting school on Wednesday 25th April to speak 
to Year 11 and Year 12 students during which your young person will have the 
opportunity to express their interest in the programme.  We also invite you to join this 
event from 9.30am. Whilst here, they will support you and your son/ daughter to 
make an application if you wish to do so.  
 
For more information visit NCSTHECHALLENGE.ORG where you will also be able 
to book a place on the website. 
 
We highly recommend this unique and valuable opportunity and hope you will 
encourage your child to take part. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
D Grogan 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

NCS Presentation 
 

 
Student Name:_______________________________________ 
 
I will/ will not be attending the NCS presentation being held on 25th April at 
9.30pm. 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________ Date:_______________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


